
 

 

 

February 21, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Gail Mount 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 N. Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC  27603 – 5918  
 
 
Re: In the Matter of Biennial Determination of Avoided Cost Rates for Electric Utility Purchases 

from Qualifying Facilities-2012, NCUC Docket No. E-100, Sub 136; In the Matter of Biennial 
Integrated Resource Plans and Related 2012 REPS Compliance Plans, NCUC Docket No. E-100, 
Sub 137 

 
 
Dear Ms. Mount: 
 
Please accept this letter as notice of my new contact information as attorney of record for the 
Renewable Energy Group in NCUC Docket No. E-100, Sub 136 and for Mid-Atlantic Renewable 
Energy Coalition in NCUC Docket No. E-100, Sub 137.   My complete contact information is set 
forth below.   
 
Charlotte A. Mitchell, Esq. 
Law Office of Charlotte Mitchell 
1117 Hillsborough Street 
PO Box 26212 
Raleigh, NC 27611 
Telephone: 919-260-9901 
E-mail: cmitchell@lawofficecm.com 
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this information, please do not hesitate 
to call me.  Thank you in advance for your assistance and cooperation. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
/s/ Charlotte Mitchell  
 
cc:  All Parties of Record 
4813-9356-0600, v.  1 


